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November 20, 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Brine Shrimp Harvester: 
 
 
An error was discovered in the Cumulative Shore harvest reported for harvest date November 
14th.  The corrected values from November 13th through November 19th are given below, in 
pounds:  
 
 
 

HARVEST DATE 

 
Cumulative 

SHORE  
CUMULATIVE 

HARVEST 
November 13, 2017 9,999,763 18,926,462 
November 14, 2017 10,175,104 19,299,959 
November 15, 2017 10,423,461 19,932,583 
November 16, 2017 10,636,028 20,145,150 
November 17, 2017 10,636,028 20,145,150 
November 18, 2017 10,779,359 20,659,558 
November 19, 2017 10,900,436 21,272,088 

 
 
 
Thank you for your support of our work here at The Great Salt Lake Ecosystem Program. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
John Luft 
Great Salt Lake Ecosystem Program Manager 
 


